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Piraeus, 29/08/2023 
 

 

Subject: Extension & clarifications regarding the tender for the repair of eight (8) RMG Trolleys 

 
Interested parties are kindly requested to refer to all clarifications and additional information published by PPA in 
relation to the in subject tender. Therefore, please visit regularly PPA SA website in order to be kept updated on the 
latest information for this tender. 
 
The present reply constitutes an integral part of the Call. 
 
 
Question 1  
“… Our shipyard has a strong interest in participating in the tender for the repair of 8 RMGs. Due to the summer holidays 
in August and to better study the specification and prepare our offer, we kindly ask to extend the tender process by 
twelve days. 
Additionally, we would like to ask you for a meeting on one RMG crane in order to discuss all the technical details.” 
 
Answer 1 
- Please be informed that an extension of the deadline for the offers’ submission is granted until 22.09.2023, at 

16:00 hours (Greek time). 
- Regarding the possibility for on-site visit, it is accepted following relevant consultation with PPA. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


